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Single Safety Day

From September 1 to September 10, 2022 in the Republic of Belarus, the Ministry of
Emergency Situations (hereinafter referred to as the MES) is holding the “Single Safety Day”
campaign.

The objectives of the “Single Safety Day” are to develop a culture of life safety in society,
conduct educational work with the younger generation and promote safe living conditions for
the population.

Within the framework of the "Single Security Day" a meeting of the labor collective with a
representative of the traffic police of Novopolotsk took place. The Center organized an
exhibition of drawings by children (grandchildren) of employees in the region
life safety, an event will be held to practice actions in case of a possible emergency
situation and a visit to the Security Center in the city of Novopolotsk is planned.


